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HABERSHAM COUNTY MAN KILLED IN APARTMENT FIRE 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that an apartment fire on 

North Main Street in Cornelia killed a fifty-seven-year-old man. The apartment received moderate interior 

damage as a result of the fire. 

 

“When the Cornelia Fire Department arrived on scene, the apartment was no longer on fire and the victim was 

found deceased,” said Commissioner King. “The victim has been sent to the GBI Crime Lab for an autopsy and 

positive identification. The cause of the fire is undetermined at this time.” 

 

Our office is assisting the Cornelia Fire Marshal with this investigation. 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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